
 
 
 
 
 

September 24, 2008 
 
 
 

Julie Orchard Commission Administrator 
UTAH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
160 East 300 South 
P.O. Box 45585 
Salt Lake City, UT  84145-0585 
 

RE:  Revised Extra Large Power Service, Rate Schedule No. 15 
 

Dear Julie: 
 
Attached please find a copy of Garkane’s revised Extra Large Power Service, Rate Schedule No. 
15, reflecting clarification of Section B.ii. (c) as referred to in Section B iii.  (Revised since 
originally sent to you on August 27, 2008) 
 
The original change was approved by the Board of Directors in their regular board meeting on 
August 25, 2008 at the Kanab Business Office, with an effective date of August 1, 2008. 
 
A Public Hearing was also held July 28, 2008 at 1:00 p.m. at the Hatch Business Office to 
review these changes with interested member/consumers, and has been reviewed with Citation 
Oil management, the only customer currently being served under this tariff. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       GARKANE ENERGY COOPERATIVE, INC. 
 
 
 
       Carl R. Albrecht 
       CEO 
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